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DEPARTMENTAL 

INFORMATION NOTICE: 
 

 

 

DATE:  February 22, 2024 
TO:    ACBH Partners & Stakeholders 
FROM:   Tracy Hazelton, MHSA Division Director 

                                Vanessa Baker, Deputy Director, Plan Administrator  
SUBJECT: PROPOSITION 1 - Operational Impacts, Information, & Planning 

Methodology 

This notice has been provided in the spirit of transparency and to ensure timely flow of information to our systemwide team members and partners.   

Planning Updates:  ACBH is committed to supporting services that meet the needs of clients, family members, and the general community in a manner that both meets 
regulatory requirements and statutory obligations.  Should Proposition 1 be passed, we recognize that the current MHSA Plan and funding allocations may be changed.  As a 
result, the Department will partner with impacted programs or services and will, consistent with county approved protocols, initiate timely discussions regarding potential 
changes to funding, operations, and programs.  The department will also offer opportunities for collaborative planning to assist with the appropriate transitions of care for 
clients as needed.  More information and updates will be provided in the coming weeks.  This methodology represents the following planning framework: 

 

*Frequently Asked Questions* 

Regulatory Requirements | Fiscal Sustainability | Stakeholder Input  
Minimizing System or Service Delivery Disruption | Alignment with Other New Legislation or Requirements 

 


